

PRACTICE TEST UNIT 12 (3.1)

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from others.

1. A. crowd B. cow C. snow D. shower
2. A. house B. now C. blouse D. slow
3. A. noisy B. coin C. tortoise D. voice
4. A. taught B. caught C. because D. laugh
5. A. bowl B. pound C. housework D. town

II. Put the words in the correct order to make sentences.

1. was/ play/ I/ when/ chess/ six/ could/ I

2. couldn't/ football/ was/ we/ play/ it/ raining /because

3. understand/ not/ she/ anything/ said/ I/ could

4. when/ speak/ were/ you/ five/ could/ you/ English?

5. could/ my/ was/ two/ when/ brother/ he/ pictures/ draw

6. the/ could/ years/ house/ robots/ ten/ ago/ clean?

7. was/ very/ I/ couldn't/ this/ heavy/ it/ suitcase/ so/ lift

8. well/ Dave/ play/ could/ was/ when/ tennis/ he/ young

III. Complete the sentences with the correct form or tense of the verbs in brackets.

1. Robots _____ (change) our life in the near future.
2. Since 2014 we _____ (sell) millions robots helping in households.
3. Yesterday we _____ (study) the roles of robots in the future.
4. The children _____ (play) video games upstairs. It's really noisy!
5. _____ (you/ ever/ see) a humanoid robot?
6. What will happen if robots _____ (take) our jobs?
7. I _____ (have) dinner with my cousin tonight. It's her birthday.
8. We _____ (not play) tennis tomorrow if it rains.
9. Sofia robot is capable of _____ (hold) a conversation.
10. This robot is designed to be able _____ (open) doors, and reach for objects.
11. She (can) _____ three languages when she (be) _____ 26 years old.
12. He (be) _____ able to speak Japanese after he finishes this course.

IV. Read the passage, then do the tasks.

ROBOTS



A robot is a machine. But it is not just any machine. It is a special kind of machine. It is a machine that moves. It follows instructions. The instructions come from a computer. Because it is a machine, it does not make mistakes. And it does not get tired. And it never complains. Unless you tell it to!

Robots are all around us. Some robots are used to make things. For example, robots can help make cars. Some robots are used to explore dangerous places. For example, robots can help explore volcanoes. Some robots are used to clean things. These robots can help vacuum your house. Some robots can even recognize words. They can be used to help answer telephone calls. Some robots look like humans. But most robots do not. Most robots just look like machines.

Long ago, people imagined robots. But nobody was able to make a real robot. The first real robot was made in 1961. It was called Unimate. It was used to help make cars. It looked like a giant arm.

In the future, we will have even more robots. They will do things that we can't do. Or they will do things that we don't want to do. Or they will do things that are too dangerous for us. They will help make life better.

A. Choose the correct answers.

- As used in paragraph 1, we can understand that something special is NOT _____.
a. normal b. expensive c. perfect d. tired
- According to the author, robots cannot be used to _____.
a. explore volcanoes b. make cars c. clean your house d. do the gardening
- What is the main purpose of paragraph 2?
a. to show how easy it is to make a robot
b. to tell what a robot is
c. to describe the things a robot can do
d. to explain the difference between a robot and a machine
- Which of these gives the best use of a robot?
a. to help make a sandwich b. to help tie shoes
c. to help read a book d. to help explore Mars
- How does the author feel about robots?
a. Robots are useless. b. Robots are helpful.
c. Robots are confusing. d. Robots are dangerous.

B. Answer the questions.

- What is a robot?

- Why doesn't a robot make mistakes?

- Do most robots look like humans?

- When was the first robot made?

- What did the first robot look like?

- Will robots make our lives better or worse?
